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Parking Change Requests
Details: Camas staff has received requests from two individuals. One request is from a downtown
resident on NE Dallas Street and the other request is from a business owner on NE 3rd Avenue. As a
follow up to the requests, staff recommended that the committee discuss parking passes in
designated locations; longer parking durations; and elimination of some of the two hour parking
zones. Attached is the response from the Camas Police Chief regarding these requests.
Presenter: James Carothers, Engineering Manager
Recommended Action: Staff recommends that the committee determine if there is interest in pursuing
changes to parking restrictions in the downtown commercial zone either by parking time limit
alterations or a parking pass system.

File #: REP 18-206, Version: 1

City of Camas Printed on 5/18/2024Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

